
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 29, 2007 
 
Ms. Beth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615  
Frankfort, KY  40602 
 
RE: Embarq Communications, Inc., Kentucky Tariff P.S.C. No. 1 
 
Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 
 
Pursuant to Kentucky House Bill 337, which became effective on July 12, 2006, Embarq Communications, Inc. 
respectfully requests the withdrawal of the Embarq Communications, Inc. Kentucky Tariff P.S.C. No. 1, 
Interexchange Telecommunications Services Tariff in its entirety, effective August 31, 2007.    
 
Embarq Communications, Inc. provides only nonbasic services as defined in HB 337 Section 1.(5).  Therefore, 
coincident with the withdrawal of the aforementioned tariff, the company will not maintain schedules or tariffs 
with the commission in the future.   
 
Embarq Communications, Inc. maintains an internet-posted "Intrastate Schedule" that will include the services 
and terms and conditions under which services are provided to Kentucky, located at www.embarq.com/tariffs.  
 
If you have any questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please contact me.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robyn Casey 
 
Enclosures 
KY 07-04 

Embarq Corporation
Mailstop: KSOPKJ0502-5022 
5454 W 110th Street 
Overland Park, KS 66211 
Robyn.M.Casey@embarq.com  

Robyn Casey 
TARIFF ANALYST 
Voice: (913) 345-6690 
Fax: (913) 345-6756  
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